
From: Paul St Louis <pstlouis59@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2024 3:26 PM
To: Joseph Rizk <jrizk@viennatwpgc.gov>; Lisa Taylor <ltaylor@clioschools.org>
Subject: “School zone”

Supervisor Rizk and Supt. Taylor,

    Congratulations on the posting of the “school zone” on M-54 by the High School.  I know that this has 
been something you have worked long and hard on (longer than you should have needed to).  

    Thanks for looking after the safety of our students and residents!

A Thankful Citizen,

Paul St. Louis
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